CITY OF TUCSON
2009 PRIMARY AND GENERAL ELECTIONS
CAMPAIGN FINANCE ADMINISTRATION

INFORMATION UPDATE 2009-04

TO: Candidates, Political Parties, Political Committees and Individuals Who Have
Received Candidate Information Packets

FROM: @Ro ger W‘ Raidoiph‘, City Clerk/Campaign Finance Administrator
DATE: June 24, 2009
From time to time, this office distributes information regarding campaign finance and other

election related issues that may be of interest to you. We encourage you to contact the City
Clerk’s Office with any questions you have regarding these issues.

PURCHASING EARLY BALLOT REPORTS

Attached is an order form for purchasing Early Ballot reports for the Primary Election from the
City of Tucson. Questions about this process should be directed to Deborah Rainone, Chief
Deputy City Clerk at 791-3221 or send an email to cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov.

WRITE-IN CANDIDATES FOR PRIMARY ELECTION

The last day to file with the City Clerk as a Write-In candidate for the Primary Election is
5:00 p.m., July 23, 2009.

UPDATED INDEPENDENT EXPENDITURE REPORTING THRESHOLDS

Tucson Code § 12-110 (i) requires that every two years, the City Clerk, as the Campaign
Finance Administrator, adjust the dollar amounts specified in subsections(b) and(c) by the
percentage change in the consumer price index and to publish the new amounts for distribution
to election officials, candidates and campaign committees. The attached brochure contains the
updated dollar amounts that would trigger the reporting requirements.

Attachments: Early Ballot Report Request Form
Updated Independent Expenditure Brochure
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